
 

Minutes of Prudential Committee Meeting 

November 19, 2018 
 

The Prudential Committee met with representatives from the Town of Montague on Monday, 

November 19, 2018  at 5:30 p.m.to observe the overhead lighting  in the downtown area  on Avenue A, 

Turners Falls. 

In attendance were: 
David Zamojski, Prudential  Committee Chairman 
Jay DiPucchio, Prudential Committee 
John Greene, Prudential Committee 
Eileen Tela, District Accountant 
Richard Kuklewicz, Selectboard Chairman, Town of Montague 
Christopher Boutwell,  Selectboard 
Steven Ellis, Town Administrator 
Walter Ramsey, Town Planner 
 
It was decided after doing a walkthrough of the area to turn back on the following overhead Eversource 
streetlights: 
 

1. Corner of 2nd St. (across from Creemee, Discovery center side), pole #168/4 
2. Corner of 4th St. (near About Face/Gun Shop), #3/29 
3. Corner of 4th St. (near park), #38/30 
4. Corner of 5th St. (near Dolan & Dolan) , #3-26/2 
5. Corner of 7th St. (at St. Kaz), #3/20 

 
The District will contact Eversource to have these lights turned back on. 
 
Meeting adjourned at approximately 6:00 p.m. 
 
 


